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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

A few days ago, we welcomed a new year, 2022, the year of the tiger. We did so in prayer, joy and 

celebration as one loving family. 

 

May this new year bring you, your family and your loved ones good health, success, and, much happiness 

as we seek to receive, experience and channel our Heavenly Parent and True Parents unconditional love. 

 

Some community members have recently tested positive to and some others have come into contact with 

people who tested positive. While these cases are unrelated to our recent events, out of both care for the 

wellbeing of our members and abundance of caution, we have decided to cancel the in-person service 

originally scheduled for Sunday, January 9, 2022. The service will be held online and streamed via Zoom 

and Facebook. 

 

If you are experiencing any COVID-19 related symptoms (fever, or chills, worsening cough, shortness of 

breath, abdominal pain etc.) please stay home and get tested. Here is the link to free testing site in the 

valley. 

 

While it saddens us to slow the momentum we have been building, we want to ensure that all are healthy 

and strong. 

 

We look forward to meeting you again in person soon. Until then, let us pray for a quick recovery of those 

who are currently ill. 

 

May God bless you. 

 

HPHC ministry team 

 

 

 


